
State of Florida 

DATE: June 1,2001 , 

TO: 
FROM: Stephanie Cater, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Competitive Service 
RE: 

Division of Records and Reporting 

Confident i a1 W orkD atl er s 

Staff recently completed an- undocketed numbering review of Teligent, hc. Attached are 
staffs confidential workpapers from this review. If you have any questions, please call me at 41 3- 
6429. 

cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Rick Wright 


